
  

   

 

 
28 April 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Revision Resources 
 
In preparation for the Lower School Assessments, revision help for each subject has been placed 
on the school website: http://www.bws-school.org.uk/main/Lower_School/  
 
Please encourage your son to refer to the information supplied there as he prepares for his exams.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs H J Taylor 
Head of Lower School 
 
 


